
P O I N T S
92 “Top Value”

Exclusively Imported by

www.obcwines.com

d’Arenberg
d’ARRY’S ORIGINAL 
SHIRAZ GRENACHE
2019
“There’s a little carbonic maceration and a 
tiny amount of white Rhone varieties in the 
mix here. The generosity here is undeniable, 
the tannins are sturdy and the fruit aromas 
and flavors run from red to darker-berry 
notes. There’s sure-footed balance in play. 
Such generous fruit here. Top value. Drink 
over the next decade.”

JamesSuckling.com
October 2022

P O I N T S
92 “Top Value”

Exclusively Imported by

www.obcwines.com

d’Arenberg
d’ARRY’S ORIGINAL 
SHIRAZ GRENACHE
2019
“There’s a little carbonic maceration and a 
tiny amount of white Rhone varieties in the 
mix here. The generosity here is undeniable, 
the tannins are sturdy and the fruit aromas 
and flavors run from red to darker-berry 
notes. There’s sure-footed balance in play. 
Such generous fruit here. Top value. Drink 
over the next decade.”

JamesSuckling.com
October 2022

P O I N T S
92 “Top Value”

Exclusively Imported by

www.obcwines.com

d’Arenberg
d’ARRY’S ORIGINAL 
SHIRAZ GRENACHE
2019
“There’s a little carbonic maceration and a 
tiny amount of white Rhone varieties in the 
mix here. The generosity here is undeniable, 
the tannins are sturdy and the fruit aromas 
and flavors run from red to darker-berry 
notes. There’s sure-footed balance in play. 
Such generous fruit here. Top value. Drink 
over the next decade.”

JamesSuckling.com
October 2022

P O I N T S
92 “Top Value”

Exclusively Imported by

www.obcwines.com

d’Arenberg
d’ARRY’S ORIGINAL 
SHIRAZ GRENACHE
2019
“There’s a little carbonic maceration and a 
tiny amount of white Rhone varieties in the 
mix here. The generosity here is undeniable, 
the tannins are sturdy and the fruit aromas 
and flavors run from red to darker-berry 
notes. There’s sure-footed balance in play. 
Such generous fruit here. Top value. Drink 
over the next decade.”

JamesSuckling.com
October 2022


